
Lake Munmorah Public School 
Term 4 Week 6 

Carters Road, Lake Munmorah  2259 

Phone: 4358 1171 

email: lakemunmor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Principal: 

Narelle Baldwin 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Term 4 

  

 

 

Tuesday 27th November 

 11:45am 

2019 Leaders Election 

Speeches in the Hall 

 

Wednesday 28th  

November 

 9:15 - 12:00  

2019 Kindergarten  

Transition 

 

Thursday 29th  

November 

 9:15 - 12:00  

2019 Kindergarten  

Transition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s report 

Swimming Scheme and Camp 

Thanks to all those who attended the Swim Scheme and Stage 3 
camp.  Both of these events were very successful and pushed 
students out of their comfort zones to develop skills or to 
experience new things.  I wish also to thank the organising staff for 
their commitment to these events, as without willing and able 
supervisors these things do not happen. 
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Well done also to all those students who represented our school with such pride.  We are 

proud of your wonderful behaviour and good manners. 

 
Uniform Update 

Our uniform shop opened this week on Wednesday, just in time for our Kindergarten 2019 

parents to begin to order uniforms.  Nicole Zammit has been employed by School Locker to 

run the shop and assist parents and carers with uniform purchases and orders.  Please call in 

to the shop and say hello. 

At this stage, the new items – the girls skorts and boys blue navy shorts – are not yet 

available.  These items are currently being made and will be available just prior to the new 

school year. 

 
Tell Them from Me Survey 

Thank you to all those parents who completed the Tell Them From Me survey. This survey is 

an excellent tool to let me know how people feel about the school in more generalised terms.  

It measures responses from the school community against responses across the state and 

averages these out. 

I was pleased to see that parents reported they felt LMPS was an inclusive school and caters 

for a range of student learning and for those with special needs.  Positive relationships are 

seen between students and are valued and encouraged by teachers.  The survey revealed 

that parents support learning at home with talk around the importance of homework, 

encouragement and praise for doing well at school and positive talk about the importance of 

school. 

The report overall was very positive. 

 
Narelle Baldwin 
 

Primary Lakey Awards - Term 4 Week 6 

 
 Asher  2/3J  x 3 

 Cash   2/3J  x 2 

 Oliver S  3/4R 

 Hunter S  3/4R 

 Koby  3/4R    
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Thursday 15
th
 November saw 10 Lake Munmorah Public School students participate in the 

inaugural Mariners Cup. Our team travelled to the Central Coast Mariners Centre of 

Excellence to participate in a gala day on the field where the Central Coast Mariners train.  

The games were 7 v 7 and very competitive. The team played well but unfortunately lost 2-0, 

2-0, and 2-1. Lake Munmorah can be proud of the effort they displayed, and most 

importantly, the exemplary sportsmanship demonstrated by our team.  

It was a lovely day, with lots of proud parents on the sideline, and the weather ended up 

delivering a perfect day. We were able to meet some of the players and get photos with them 

too. Each student who participated will receive a ticket to the Mariners vs Sydney FC game 

on Saturday 1
st
 December. Go Mariners! 

I would like to thank the team for their commitment to training and to their effort on the day. 

There wasn’t a lot of notice, or time to train, but Lake Munmorah will always be there in 

history as one of the first teams to play in the Mariners Cup.  

A big thank you also to all students who assisted the team by training with us every lunch.  

And finally, thank you to our parents for making the day memorable with your support and 

smiling faces.  

Hannah McLeod 
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